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FISCAL NOTE

The fiscal impact, in the form of potential increased expenditures, is 
indeterminable.

Under this bill, the Attorney General is no longer required to commence an action 
when directed by the Governor, the Supreme Court, or the Wyoming Legislature. The 
Attorney General’s Office indicates this change could have a fiscal impact if the 
elected Attorney General decides not to commence an action and outside counsel is 
hired by the Governor, the Supreme Court, or the Wyoming Legislature.
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